
Newsletter 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Next week Y5 have bikeability 
Harvest Festival—Thursday 19th October 

Parents’ evenings—Wednesday 8th and Thursday 9th November 
 

6th October 2023 

School Photographs 

New dates for school photographs: 

Committee photos—Monday 16th  
October 

Individual photos— Tuesday 21st   
November.  

Polite reminder that children must be in school for 8.40am ready for lessons to commence at 8.45am.  
Thank You.  

Pupil Voice 

The Eco Committee members spoke to the rest of 

our Thoresby community in assemblies today about 

what it takes to be an Eco warrior, why they think it 

is important to recycle and how we can all help to  

save the planet!  

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pearl in Year 3 entered a competition at 
the Ferens Art Gallery and her work is on 

display there! Well done Pearl! 

Attendance and holidays 

Please be aware that we cannot authorise any 
holidays that are taken during term time and 

that the local authority will be required to issue 
a fine for holidays taken during this time.  

Calendar of Character 

Focus for week beginning 9th October  

Respect 
Key Points 

A feeling of deep admiration for someone or something. 

People can show respect by being a good listener when someone is talking. 

It is especially important to show respect to people who you don’t know. 

Ideas from 5T 

When I went to my climbing gym, there was only myself with lots of adults. They all 

respected me and I respected all of them. We showed respect by giving fist bumps 

when each of us did something good. By Reggie.  

When I had an opening party for my song, I was greeting all of my guests at the door. I 

showed respect by saying ‘good afternoon’ and I opened the door for them. By Nellie. 

Every Sunday, I show respect at football. Whether we win or lose, we shake hands at 

the end. By Ellis. 

When I first arrived at Thoresby, I wanted to make friends. I showed respect to the com-

munity by giving complements. By Nora. 



  
 

  

Harvest Festival 

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival at St 
Cuthbert's Church on Thursday 19th October.  

Year 3/4 - 9:30 - 10:15 

Year 1/2 - 10:30-11:15 

Year 5/6 - 11:30 - 12:15 
 

Trips 
Our trips are designed to support with the curriculum in as many ways as possible. Here are some exciting trips that are 

coming up: 
 

Year 3 will be going into Hull City Centre on Monday 23rd October to learn about the fishing industry.  
 

Year 4 will be going to Jorvik Centre on Tuesday 14th November to learn about the Vikings.  
 

Trips that happened this week: 
Year 1 went on a geography walk around the local area this week. They were looking for features to plot on their maps 

of The Dukeries. 

Do you know why 

they are called ‘The 

Dukeries’? 

We’re off to find some 

geographical features 

around The Dukeries. 

Do you know where 

the Dukeries are? 

We saw this 

building on our 

walk. Do you 

recognise it?  

Thoresby Thunder! 

Our football team has been training hard and this week took part in the Humber-

side Football Qualifiers. Not only did they manage to get all the way to the semi-

finals, they demonstrated a huge amount of respect, determination and team-

work! We couldn’t be prouder!  

Year 6—Naeem, 

Alfie, Malakai, Mikail, 

Shalom and Duke 

Year 5—Ayaan, 

Ollie, Christiano and 

Max 


